
 
 
 
 
 

 
LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

LIQUOR LICENSE APPLICATION 
 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held before the Frisco Town Council at: 
 
Town Hall – Council Chambers 
1 East Main Street 
Frisco, Colorado 80443 
 
on Tuesday, March 25, 2025,at 7:00PM, for the purpose of considering a new Hotel & 
Restaurant (City) Liquor License Application, by: 
 
Applicant Corporate Name:  Wildflower BBQ LLC 
Applicant Trade Name (DBA): Wildflower BBQ 
Applicant(s):    Abel Beazley-Tillander, Allison Beazley 
 
at the following proposed premise: 
 
842 Summit Boulevard  Unit #38 
Frisco, CO 80443 
 
Any interested persons may appear to be heard for or against the issuance of said license.  
In accordance with applicable Statutes and Town Code, this notice has been published in 
the following ways: 
 
Published In:   Summit Daily News/Summit County Journal 
Published Online: www.FriscoGov.com 
Publication Date:  March 14, 22-25, 2025 
 
Agendas and Materials are published more than 24 hours prior to the Public Hearing on 
FriscoGov.com.  If access assistance is needed, contact the Town Clerk. 
 
By: 
Stacey Nell, Town Clerk 
townclerk@townoffrisco.com 
(970) 668-9122
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